
 
 

Memorandum 
Oct. 6, 2022 

 
 
To:  File 
 
From:  Mike Turcott, Transportation Planning Specialist 

 
Subject: CWW LLC  

Completion of Grade Crossing Protective Fund (GCPF) Projects 
TR-210764, TR-210765, TR-210767, TR-210768, TR-210769, TR-210770,  
TR-210772 
   
  

In January and February, 2022, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (UTC) 
awarded seven GCPF grants totalling $96,348 to CWW LLC to replace crossing signal batteries 
and battery chargers at seven grade crossings on its line in the Walla Walla area.   
 
On July 21, 2022, CWW LLC notified UTC staff that the work had been completed, and on August 
16, 2022, submitted requests for reimbursement. UTC staff inspected each crossing and verified 
that the projects were was completed according to the specifications outlined in the order 
approving the grant.  
 
Please close each of these dockets.  
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